
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

All staff and volunteers at LEAPS Suffolk are committed to the 
safeguarding and welfare of all children, young people and 
adults and we actively promote this in our work.  We have a 
Safeguarding Child and Adult Policy in place which you can 
view in our policy folder. This can also be viewed online. We 
will listen to any sensitive information you wish to share, 
with the utmost respect. However, there may be times when 
we will need to work in partnership with other agencies to 
share information.  Any concerns will be shared firstly with 
the parent, unless of course this will be detrimental to the 
welfare of the attendee.   


